

To: City Secretary Mandy Grant From: Chief Colin Rangnow

Date: March 20, 2024

Subject: Agenda Item: Surplus PD Patrol Units

The Port Lavaca Police Department requests approval from the City of Port Lavaca City Council to declare the following vehicles as surplus and release said vehicles to Enterprise Fleet Management to auction off. Said vehicles were the last patrol units the City purchased.

Patrol Unit:

2020 Ford Explorer 1FM5K8ABXLGC14578 Unit 3785 TX LP 1437581 Mileage: 16,040 2019 Ford Explorer 1FM5K8ARXKGA63366 Unit 3632 TX LP 1388609 Mileage: 76,173 2019 Ford Explorer 1FM5K8ARXKGA63365 Unit 3631 TX LP 1388608 Mileage: 92,576 Above mentioned are decommissioned and no longer used in day-to-day operations.

Chief Colin Rangnow Port Lavaca Police Department